
Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street . Springfield. Illinois 62777-0001 
www.isbe.net 

Jesse H. Ruiz Christooher A. Koch. Ed.D. 
Chairman State ~upennfendent of c doc at ion 

July 2 1,2009 [e-mailed to pattiannbryan@yahoo.com] 

Patricia Bryan 

Naples, Florida 341 19 

Dear Ms Bryan: 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of 
Information Act. Your request was received 7/13/09. 

Request I -"The 2009 Assessment Pre-ID Summary for Warren Twp High School." 

Response 1 - The a~achedjile - bryan-a .pdf - contains the requested document. 

Request 2 - "The 2009 Demographics Summary for Warren Township High School . . ." 

Response 2 - The artachedjile - bryan-b .pdf - contains the requested document, 

Request 3 -"All documents and emails sent by Ms. Wileen Gehrig to any officials at 
ISBE since July 1,2008 ..." 

Response 3 - No documents could be located which are responsive to this request. 

Request 4 -"All documents and emails specifically referencing Warren High School or 
the district which were addressed or copies to Ms. Wileen Gehrig by any ISBE official 
since July 1, 2008 . . ." 

Response 4 - The attachedjile - bryan-c .pdf - contains an e-mail which outlines 
communication with Ms. Gehrig. The attachedjile - bryan-d.pdf - contains the 2008 
District Improvement Plan. 

If you have questions, contact Mark Wancket at 217-7824648. 

Sincerely, v  
Mati Vanover 
Director of Public Information 

Attachments 




